
Email: People’s Moss Landing Water Desalination Project 

 
From: Nancy Russell <rusnancy@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, July 10, 2015 10:32 AM 
To: Peoples Desal 
Subject: concerns to be addressed in EIR 
  
I live in Moss Landing and I am concerned about the following issues 

 How will this plant prevent disruption to sea life? Will the procedure be sucking 
them up and putting brine back into the ocean? how can it be avoided. 

 How many employees will be involved. Parking and traffic are major issues here 
and I wonder how this will be mitigated. 

 What will impact be to the town of Moss Landing? What are benefits and 
problems that will result? 

Thank you. Nancy Russell, Moss Landing resident. 


